
North Cedar Elementary Boosters

North Cedar Elementary Boosters meet on October 17th, 2023 in the Jr/Sr. Library. Melissa Armstrong 
presented a Treasurer report ending with a cash balance of $11,368.87. $7260 was raised from the walk-
a-thon, it was a simple and easy fundraiser and thank you notes are being sent to the sponsors. The 
meat & cheese trays were greatly appreciated by the staff for conferences. 

The scratch cupcake fundraiser was reviewed, order packets will be going home with students on 
October 27th for ordering from October 30th thru November 17th. A notice will be put on Facebook and 
the Remind app of the ordering deadline as no late orders can be accepted. Nicki Welsh is drafting a 
letter to go home with the ordering packets.  The cupcakes will be delivered to the school on December 
6th. During the November meeting we will discuss pickup times.

Discussion was held on the Fill the tree plan. It was discussed to get 3-5 ornaments for the tree for staff 
to write what they need and to create a general basic school supply list.  It was discussed to take 
donations for indoor recess equipment and any money raised the Boosters could match it. 

The daughter/daddy dance was scheduled for February 10th, a survey could be added to the bottom of 
sign-up asking participants if they want to continue the event yearly. 

Next meeting will be November 14th, 2023 at 6 pm. 

Submitted by Stephanie VonBehren 


